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P06 -SPRAY CONVERSIONS / EXISTING SYSTEM UPGRADES 

 

This policy has been created to ensure that the correct application procedures 

are followed when a shareholder(s) wish to convert an existing border-dyke 

property to spray irrigation or upgrading an existing spray irrigation system 

including new irrigation.  

It is important that LWIC obtain this information from shareholders prior to the 

commencement so assessments can be made on the ability to supply water at 

the requested point of take, the effects on scheme operation, environmental 

impact and any other issues that may arise. 

 

 Shareholders must contact and discuss any proposed new irrigation 

system with the Race Manager prior to system design. 

 Application forms must be completed and submitted for approval by the 

Board of Directors. 

 Incomplete applications will not be accepted. 

 All new irrigation systems must be designed and installed according to 

the “Irrigation Code of Practice and Design Standards”. 

 A design approval certificate must be obtained before any construction 

starts. 

 The Company must be informed once construction is completed, and an 

assessment will be done to ensure all LWIC requirements have been 

met.  

 The conversion (or upgrade) will be signed off in the form a letter of 

acceptance from the Company once an assessment has been carried out 

to ensure that all requirements have  been met. 

 

 


